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Mark Gutteter said that he had contracted with Sand County Environmental to complete the
environmental at Lake Superior Cleaners. Asked Drew Rakers from Sand County after discussion
about other potential site, said that they had sent MG a Work Plan Proposal but that they have not
received a signed contract. DR will follow up to find out plans.
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